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www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk 

If your child is being bullied online, save 

all available evidence and know where 

to report the incident, for example to the 

school, service provider, or the police if 

the law has been broken. 

 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a challenging week with the weather 

and I would like to thank you for your support.      

Closing the school is the last thing we want to do 

however, we need to ensure the safety of our       

children, families and staff and if there is a risk to 

safety we have to make that decision.  

The booking system for parents consultations will be 

available soon and we will give you all advance 

warning as per usual. 
 

Keep warm and stay safe,   

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

Snow fun at break time this week 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

1st to 6th March 

Book Fayre in Small Hall 

6th March 

Y2 visit Kings Lynn Museum 

7th March 

Parents and Carers food tasting 

with Norse in the main hall  

14th & 15th March * 

Parent Consultations 

19th March 

Meet the Headteacher briefing 

23rd March 

Sports Relief 

Weds 28th March 

Break up for Easter 

16th April 

Children return to school 

Book Fair 

New arrival for Miss Nowrung 
We are delighted to announce that Miss 

Nowrung has given birth to a baby girl. 

Both mother and baby are well and    

visited Robin class this week. 

 
PTA ~ Sponsored  

Bounce Collection 

The children had a wonderful time during their         
sponsored bounce last week.  A big thank you to all of 

the PTA who attended and the hire company who       
donated the inflatable castle free of charge! 

 
Please could you return all sponsor forms and money to 

the school for the PTA to count by Friday 9th March. 

World Thinking Day 2018 
Children and staff put on their uniforms in support of 

World Thinking Day on 22nd February, celebrating   

being a part of the scout and guide international   

movement. 

 The Norse kitchen team would like to invite you 
to a menu tasting in the hall: 

 

Wednesday 7th March 2018 
2.45pm - 3.45pm 

 

A selection of dishes from the  current Spring/
Summer menu will be available for you to try. 

The Scholastic book fair will be 

in school on Monday 5th and 

Tuesday 6th March so come 

along and stock up! 


